The Cambrldgeshlre
Conservatory
Company

17t March 2016

Dear Mr Scherb

Regarding the proposed building at the Hampstead school please see below a
schedule of works, and materials used for the main construction.

The building is to be constructed on the existing footprint at the rear of the
school

The brick wall will be the matching to the existing building which are already in
use.

The walls will be a cavity construction with 100 mm cavity fully insulated

The main frames and glazing will be white Upvc A rated with Pilkington glazing,
toughened where applicable.

The roof will be an aluminium framework with Tapco slate covering, and fully
insulated, with a plasterboard internal ceiling and smooth plaster finish.

Where the roof joins to the main building there will be lead flashing used.
The internal floor will be tongue and grooved flooring chipboard.

And the internal walls will be fully plastered to a smooth finish.

Should you have any further questions regarding this please feel free to
contact me and | will be pleased to assist :

Kind Regards

Caleai.

223 London Road
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